
Weekly Newsletter - 29/04/2022
Dear  Parents and Carers,
I hope that by now, every parent has 
watched the amazing school video which is 
on the homepage of the school website. I 
must have viewed it about 100 times and 
each time I am just so incredibly proud of all 
of the children and staff.
This term we are exploring TRUST as one 
of our school values. Please send in the 
postcards letting us know how your child is 
developing trust in others and themselves.
This week the Year 1’s and 2’s were treated 
to an explosive assembly hosted by Fizz 
Pop. They were literally blown away by 
some of the science experiments. Children 
across the school have also been treated to 
performances of Shakespeare’s plays by 
Join the Dots Theatre company. This is 
part of our global treasures topic.
Please remember that next week is a 
shorter week as we are closed for the 
bank holiday on Monday as well as the 
local elections on Thursday.
Finally, have a wonderful long weekend. I 
hope that the weather will be kind and allow 
us to enjoy some time outdoors. I would also 
like to wish all of our muslim families a very 
Happy Eid on Sunday or Monday.
Best wishes
Ms Von

Year 6 Lake District

Year 6 had a super adventurous trip to Outward Bounds in the Lake 

District where we took part in a range of challenging activities such 

as mountain and rock climbing, gorge-walking, canoeing and ‘jog and 

dip’ in the lake!  Slightly less challenging was toasting marshmallows 

around a fire!  Yummy!

We showed self-belief, confidence, resilience and independence 

throughout the many challenges - qualities we are working to 

develop in preparation for secondary school. We excelled ourselves 

by demonstrating cooperation, support, good teamwork and 

problem solving to ensure we were all successful in our tasks.  

Everyone was incredibly proud of Year 6, and we feel that this 

experience has helped us to realise that anything is possible, if we 

put our mind to it.

Transport Museum Visit

Year 2’s took a leap back in time and enjoyed a visit to the 
London Transport Museum! The children loved climbing 

aboard carriages and  buses from the past. They even got 
to sit in the first ever tube carriage! Their most favourite 

part was walking around the galleries and collecting stamps 
from each different era.This has enriched their current 

History topic “Transport” and inspired the children to think 
about how people travelled in London in the past.

Join the Dots Theatre Company

We were delighted to welcome  Join the dots back into our 
school. They delivered the most amazing workshops to  
launch  our study of Shakespeare’s  Plays.   

Please Note!
Next week the school will be closed on Monday, 2nd 
May for the Bank Holiday and also on Thursday, 5th 

May for local elections.


